
 

Justin Daniels replied Fri, 7 Jan 2022  

To: "PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

External Email 

I'm sorry, I filled out everything I thought I needed to fill out. I'm not sure what Im doing wrong here. I'm 

just trying to get this over with. I don't know what the deal is they won, they got what they wanted. 

From: Justin Daniels  

 Sent: Wednesday, January 19, 2022 6:07 PM 

 To: Stutzman, Phil (PDC) <phil.stutzman@pdc.wa.gov> 

 Subject: Justin Daniels F-1 report 

 External Email 

Hey Mr. Stutzman, 

 First off,  thank you for helping me get the all this sorted out along with Kimble. For the last few days 

I've tried to edit my F-1 report to make sure it's done correctly. I haven't been able to edit it and I keep 

getting the the same page (see attachment below). I wanted to make sure I stated that I have no 

ownership of property and my year to Date pay. I want to make sure that's noted. We are learning this 

as we go. Again thank you for your time. If there is anything else you need, please let me know. 

  

  

  

God Bless 

Justin Daniels 

 


